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PUBLIC NOTIFICATION ON CHUNIPA LOSAR 

 
In view of the current wide spread COVID-19 outbreak in the country and considering 

the highly infectious nature of Omicron variant, the DC19TF would like to inform the 

general public of the Dzongkhag that during the Chunipa Losar on February 2, 2022, 

activities such as outdoor picnicking, mass gathering and playing of games and sports 

are strictly prohibited. Those celebrating the Losar must confine the celebration within 

the family members of the same household.  

The general public are urged to follow COVID related safety protocols at all times and 

maintain utmost vigilance always. The Gups and GAOs are directed to conduct strict 

monitoring of the common picnic and leisure spots in their respective Gewogs to 

ensure compliance to this notification. 

  
Wishing everyone a Happy Chunipa Losar. Celebrate Responsibly! 

  

 
 

 
 

 
 

Incident Commander 
DC-19TF 

Copy to: 

1. Ven. Lam Neten, Samtse Rabdey for kind information 

2. Dasho Drangpon, Dzongkhag Court, for kind information 

3. Dasho SSP, RBP, Samtse for kind information 

4. Commander, RBA Wing I, Wing V and Wing VIII for kind information 

5. Dasho Dozin, MI, RBG for kind information 

6. GPO, Gyalsung Project, Jamtsholing for information 

7. Officer Incharge, Gyalsung Water Project, Lingthey for information 

8. Incident Commanders, Tashicholing, Dorokha and Phuntshopelri TFs for information 

and necessary action. 

9. All Gups and GAOs, Gewog Administration for information and necessary action 

10. All Regional, Corporate and Autonomous Heads for information and necessary action 


